

Dance Recital- Tentative date is June 8 or 15 We will have a confirmed date in late February, early March. Thank you for your patience.

Recital Costumes - costume money is due on or before December 9. NO EXCEPTIONS

Costume bills were given to all younger dancers prior to Thanksgiving. The price list is available on the website for all costumes, and at the desk. Costumes will be ordered before Christmas. If you are unsure of the cost for your child's costume, please check the website or call the desk during dance hours. If the costume is not paid,

it may not be ordered. Thank you for understanding.

Monthly Payment- is due December 4-9.

Remember, the cash discount only applies to on time payments. Thank you.



The Bag Bingo was a huge success. Thanks to all of you for your support. Thanks to all of the families that participated in the Iron Hill Day. We will host another Iron Hill Day in March.

Clothing - Orders will be in soon. I will post signs when orders are ready for pickup. All orders must be picked up by a parent. Thank you

There will be extra items for sale in case you missed the order. Check to see what items are available for last minute Christmas gifts

Christmas Dance Party- Saturday, December 16 at 6:00-8:00 pm. Come dressed in your best Holiday outfitfancy, funny, cute, etc- there will be prizes. All DDW dancers ages 6 and up are invited to attend. Music, games, crafts, snacks, etc. Sign up at the desk. Cost is \$10.00 per dancer.

The Breakout Dance Competition - is the first competition for all team dancers. Forms are being sent home this week. All Fees are due back on or before December 9. NO EXCEPTIONS! The Groove Dance Competition is next and fees are due on or before December 21. Thanks!!

Santa Claus- will be visiting this year. Please notify Miss Donna if your child is afraid. Thanks We will receive a mailbox on December 1 from the North Pole for letters to Santa. Any child that mails a letter will receive one back from Santa

> Days off this month- we will be closed for 2 weeks for the Holidays. The last day for regular classes will be on Thursday, December 21 and we will reopen on Friday, January 5, 2023

> > Competition classes will have practices during the closure. Miss Amanda will send you a personal schedule.

Studio closings due to weather - always check the website for closingswe do not always follow school closings!

I wish everyone a Happy Hanukkah, a Merry, Merry Christmas, and a Very Happy and Healthy New Year!! Miss Donna



